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I am writing to you in regards to my concerns for the 198th St project. As a resident of the Echo Lake 

Condominiums, I am certain that this project will be detrimental not only to my community but also to the public 

welfare in the surrounding vicinity. 

 

Some of my concerns include taking down all of the trees which would destroy the character of the area as well as 

destroy the homes of local birds and wildlife. The trees also act as a buffer to the noise from Aurora Avenue. 

 

This project would also increase traffic around my home and surrounding neighborhood  as well as add to the 

potential for more car break-ins, vandalism and trespassing.  An increase in pedestrian traffic may cause concerns 

for my own personal safety in this community. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sara Gallagher 
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